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ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

Ref. SUU/RO/STU/09/2025-26 September 20, 2025

URGENT NOTICE TO ALL 1st YEAR UG AND PG STUDENTS - LAST CHANCE FOR
DOCUMENT VERIFICATION

. All first-year students whose documents have not been verified by the Admin
Office are instructed to complete the verification process between Monday, 22
September 2025, and Thursday, 25 September 2025, from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.

. Students who have applied for their migration certificates must bring the
acknowledgement receipt along with a formal letter requesting permission to submit the
original migration certificates at a later date. Once students receive their migration
certificates from their former institutions, they must submit them promptly to the Admin
Office. Students who fail to produce their migration certificates later will have
their examination results withheld.

J Students whose documents remain unverified will not be issued Hall
Tickets.

This is your final opportunity. No requests will be considered after the specified
dates.

Mentors and PG Coordinators are requested to follow up with their students concerning
this important matter.

The list of students with unverified documents is attached.
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